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Thursday 1st April 2021

Final Weekly Note from Mrs See…
Thank you - thank you for attending our Easter Service and to Mrs Collett and all the staff who

organised it.  It was a real surprise for me.  Thank you also to our Reception and Year 1 parents

for supporting our Easter Bonnet parade with some wonderful creations.

Pond - I have waited a while on this news as we were trying to have it completely finished

before the end of this term ready for use next term. Our plants have just arrived and so next

term we should be ready to begin making use of this fantastic new feature in the school garden,

our school pond. A huge thank you to Clare Scott and her family and Mrs Collett and her family

for digging out and creating the pond (also to Clare for her knowledge and advice on what we

needed to do) and to Nick Green for organising and installing the fencing around it, so that it is a

secure and safe area.  We are also again very grateful to the Fox at Ansty for helping to fund this

work through their generous donation to the school. I hope it will provide another inspiring

learning environment for the children for many years to come.
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Farewell - This is my last newsletter as head of the wonderful Cheselbourne Village School and I

write recalling such fond memories of my time here. Cheselbourne is a truly unique and special

school and I am so proud of how it has grown and developed over the past few years.  It is going

to be very hard not to be here anymore and I shall dearly miss working alongside such great,

hardworking staff and governors, wonderful, inspiring children and hugely supportive parents.

Thank you so much for my gifts, I am overwhelmed by your generosity and will really enjoy

spending some special time going through all my cards and notes.

I wish each and every one of you the very best for the future.

I hope you have a lovely Easter break! Mrs Chaffey will be here to welcome you all back for the

Summer Term on Monday 19th April.

Take care,

Mrs See

Advance Notice - Next term there will be no After School Club on
the first Monday back 19th April or Wednesday 5th May due to
whole staff training.

Clubs for the Summer Term - we have not been able to organise a
Sports Club for next term, but please keep an eye out for more
information on anything that might be able to be organised next
term.  Please don’t forget to return any Wild Art Club forms to Mrs
Spratt please.

Don’t forget: we are also
registered with easyfundraising and given that it is likely that more shopping will
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happen online, each of your online purchases could help raise money for the school.
Please go to the easyfundraising website for more information. Thank you!

Safeguarding Support

If you ever have a concern about a child, please contact our Designated Safeguarding Lead -
Mrs See

Or in the absence of Mrs See speak to our deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead - Mrs Collett.

Dates for the diary… Spring Term 2020

Date Event Details
Friday 2nd - Friday 16th April

EASTER HOLIDAY

Monday 19th April Children return for Summer Term

2020-21 Term Dates
SUMMER TERM 2021

Monday 19th April - Children return for Summer Term 2021

(Monday 3rd May - May Bank Holiday 2021)

SUMMER HALF TERM - Monday 31st May - Friday 4th June 2021
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Monday 7th June - start of second half of Summer Term

Friday 23rd July - Last day of Summer Term

SUMMER HOLIDAYS

Newsletters and Information - Please don’t forget that all key information and copies
of all letters are all put on the school website. www.cheselbourne.dorset.sch.uk
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